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Do you know what the new pension scheme means for you? 

 

Next April, most of you will move into a new pension scheme called 

 

 

It’s important that you understand what the new pension scheme means for you. 

 

 
The Civil Service Pension Scheme website includes all the latest information about the 

2015 changes. 

 
You should visit the 2015 section of the pension scheme website to find out more about 
the pension changes. 

 

http://www.civilservicepensionscheme.org.uk/members/the-new-pension-scheme-alpha/

